
From: Butler, Matthew
To: Puco Docketing
Subject: public comment 20-1680
Date: Thursday, June 9, 2022 7:53:54 AM

As I do not want to spread misinformation (like is being done by many in the opposition), I will correct a fact
from my post a couple of days ago. Progress Drive was not closed due to flooding, but should have been for a
time due to hazardous high water runoff caused by construction in the name of progress. Also the hundreds of
thousands of dollars yearly that will go to the schools (with Wilmington City Schools alone raking in more than
$400,000.00) and over $500,000.00 yearly to Clinton County fund to do whatever they want with it (the amount
yearly going to Wilmington City Schools is not included in this figure) is greatly needed. I assume the
commissioners don't think we need it by their opposition. Because of their prejudice against solar, they are
happy to let us keep being over-taxed with levies while entities keep overspending while the rest of us struggle.
Think about it.
 
Candie Young
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